From: foi <foi@cranfield.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: FOI request - CSSA funding
Date: 4 August 2023 at 15:35:37 BST

Thank you for your request, dated 15 July 2023, made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested information about financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and
Scholars Association (CSSA)

Cranfield University has completed its search for the information requested and can confirm that we do not hold information.
Should you have any queries with regard to the information provided please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been dealt with please refer to our internal appeals procedure https://www.
cranfield.ac.uk/about/governance-and-policies/policies-and-regulations/freedom-of-information

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:
The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Telephone: 08456 306060 or 01625 545745.

Website: www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

-PgCert, PC.foi, AMAUA | Freedom of Information Officer | Cranfield University| Cranfield | Bedford | MK43 OAL | Tel: +44(0)1234 752987
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